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December 10, 2019 
 
 
 
 
VIA COURIER, RESS and EMAIL 
 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Christine Long: 
 
Re:   Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. operating as NextBridge Infrastructure, 

LP (“NextBridge”)  
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File EB-2019-0127 
 East-West Tie Project – Expropriation Application 
 Request for Endorsement of EWT 8019______________________________ 
 
On September 12, 2019, the Board issued a Decision and Order approving 
NextBridge’s expropriation of twelve parcels of land. In accordance with the 
Expropriations Act, NextBridge must register the expropriation plans within three 
months of this Order, or by December 12, 2019.  
 
The Board has approved and endorsed the plans pertaining to 5 of the twelve parcels of 
land. NextBridge respectfully requests that the Board also approves and endorses the 
expropriation plan for EWT 8019 (Appendix F-11) in time to meet the above noted 
deadline. Attached is Appendix F-11 blacklined to indicate that the size of the temporary 
road required on this parcel of land will be reduced from approximately 6,596 m2 to 
approximately 6,410 m2, and to update the reference from the original plan submitted to 
the plan that was submitted on November 5, 2019. The mylar plan of EWT 8019 
couriered to the Board corresponds to the plan submitted on November 5, 2019 and the 
attached blackline.  
 
Regarding the remaining 6 parcels of land, all of which are owned by Grant Lake and 
Naveau, NextBridge wishes to update the Board on the status of the negotiations with 
these landowners. Grant Lake and Naveau have indicated acceptance of the required 
agreements and NextBridge expects to receive executed agreements in due course, 
which would remove the need to expropriate these 6 parcels. Once the agreements are 
executed, NextBridge will advise the Board accordingly.  



 
 
 

390 Bay Street, Suite 1720 | Toronto, ON | M5H 2Y2 | 1-888-767-3006 |www.NextBridge.ca 

 
Please contact the undersigned at nina.lindop@enbridge.com or at (780) 420-5202 if 
you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Nina Lindop 
Legal Counsel 
Enbridge Employee Services Canada Inc. 
 
cc. Zora Crnojacki (zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca) 
Ljuba Djurdjevic (ljuba.djurdjevic@oeb.ca)  
Nancy Marconi (Nancy.Marconi@oeb.ca)  
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